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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

16.           Favor Anita  Ortiz I would like to thank Supervisor Hilda Solis for her continued committment to 
cultural equity and for her support of the Native American community with 
Item 16, proclaiming November as Native American Heritage Month. 
Together we recognize the rich history and contributions of Native 
communities and emphasize the importance of using county cultural 
institutions, such as parks, libraries, and museums, to honor Native American 
communities by providing free access to these spaces.  This motion 
highlights the need for meaningful integration of Native voices in cultural 
programming and education, ensuring the Native histories and traditions are 
celebrated. As an Arts Commissioner for LA County, I appreciate that this 
initiative aligns with the our ongoing work to advance cultural equity and 
reflects our efforts to elevate the arts with diverse perspectives in alignment 
with the Countywide Cultural Policy Strategic Plan.

Carlos M Montes I support Native American Heritage month. I support this years Native 
American Commission honorees. Thank your Supervisor Hilda Solis for 
continuing to champion the issues of our community with item 16, thank you.

Sandra P Hahn Dear Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors,?I would like to express my 
sincere gratitude to Supervisor Hilda Solis for her continued advocacy for 
cultural matters and her unwavering support for the Native American 
community.
By integrating Native voices into cultural programming and education, we can 
ensure that Native histories and traditions are celebrated. This initiative aligns 
with the Arts Commission's commitment to cultural equity and reflects our 
ongoing efforts to elevate the arts with diverse perspectives and support the 
Countywide Cultural Policy Strategic Plan. Additionally, it emphasizes the 
importance of utilizing county cultural institutions to honor Native American 
communities by providing free access to these spaces.
Thank you for your consideration.? - Sandra Hahn
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